
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 17/06/2025 7:59:57 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

17/06/2025

MR Elizabeth Cooke
14 Jackson St / 14 Jackson ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I object to any permission for a McDonald’s in ManlyVale or Balgowlah. The smells, rubbish
and unhealthy food is bad for our community. I also believe that having a multinational
company will take away from local businesses.




